Request for Scholarship


Dear Minneapolis/St Paul Chapter Members,


We realize that the current health situation has been a hardship on all of us.  While many of us are suffering some type of stress from the social isolation and worry about contagion some of us may be struggling financially, as well.  I personally did not realize how much I enjoyed the group meetings and gatherings until they were no longer available.  There is no indication how much longer this pandemic will continue.  However, life does go on and we do have bills to pay and groceries to purchase.  A few years ago, the CAB implemented a scholarship program to  help members with their annual dues if paying the dues  would present a financial hardship.  The process is easy and confidential.  Complete  the form below and e-mail to president@asg-mpls-stpaul.org  or mail to:	

	                                        Minneapolis/St Paul Chapter
American Sewing Guild
19241 99th Place
Corcoran, MN  55374



Member Name:  ________________________________________________________________


Membership Number, if known:  ___________________________________________________

Member Address:  ______________________________________________________________


                                  ______________________________________________________________


Contact Information:  ____________________________________________________________


Short explanation for request:






Signature: ___________________________________________________Date:______________
